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INTRODUCTION
On 28 May, the African Union (AU) Assembly of Heads of State

and Government are scheduled to hold the 16th extraordinary
session in Malabo, Equatorial Guinea. One of the two major
agenda  items  for  the  extraordinary  summit  will  be  to
deliberate on and adopt measures to address the resurgence of
unconstitutional  changes  of  government  (UCG)  that  the
continent  experienced  during  the  past  few  years.
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